
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When: Tuesday, June 16, 2020 (this was the date of your 

Graduation ceremony and party) 

Time: 7:00-8:00 pm 

What: An opportunity to celebrate together in Google Meet 

How: A link to the Google Meet will be sent to Grade 8 Grads a 

few minutes before 7:00 pm; make sure you are logged into your 

GAPPS account to join 

 

Kettleby staff will join the online celebration throughout the hour 

to congratulate you and wish you well. Mrs. Anderson will have 

some fun online activities (not involving chocolate pudding) for you 

and you will have the opportunity to hangout online with each other 

under staff supervision. Dress up if you want to, or come dressed 

to hangout. It is up to you!  

 

While this online celebration does not replace your Graduation 

ceremony, which will be planned in the fall, we do hope you see it 

as a small token that we are able to offer at this time to recognize 

and celebrate this milestone for each of you.  


